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Filming and Photography at the Community Library of DeWitt & 

Jamesville                                                         
As of February 2025 

 

CLD&J staff may take photos, videos, and/or record audio of people enjoying the Library’s programs, 

services, and events.  The images may be used by the Library for publicity purposes in print and 

electronic media, or ultimately be published on the internet.  (If library attendees do not wish their 

images to be used, please notify a staff member.) 

The library holds the physical rights to the photos, films, and videos, and does not grant written 

permission for any format of reproduction. 

Attendance at a CLD&J sponsored event constitutes the consent of all attendees and the consent of any 

legal guardians of any minors in attendance, to the future use of photographs or videos at the sole 

discretion of the Library, unless staff are otherwise notified. To insure privacy for individuals, including 

minors, images will not be identified using full names or personal identifying information without 

approval from the imaged subject or legal guardians. 

No commercial or media photography or video recording may occur in the Library without the prior 

permission of the Executive Director. 

 


